
 

 
 
 
August 25, 2023 
 
 
Hello, 
 
The start  of rehearsals has been great! I can already tell that we've got a very 
talented cast on our hands. 
 
First off, thank you to those who were able to attend the parent meeting last week 
and signed up for volunteer roles. I will be sending follow up emails to volunteers in 
the next few days, as well as send out positions that still need to be filled. 
 
I'd like to highlight some important dates in the coming weeks that are in the 
rehearsal schedule that was sent last week. (Also attached below) 
 
9/14 - CAST PICTURE / HEAD SHOTS - Kids will also get their T-shirts that day. 
 
9/19 - COSTUME CHECK: All kids must bring their costumes to Lanterman that day and 
change into them for costume check. You will receive an email this weekend with 
directions for your child's costume. Please be sure to order your child's costume ASAP 
to make sure everything gets in on time! 
 
9/26 - LINES and SONGS TEST: All kids must have their lines memorized by this date! 
We will be having a "test" where we sit and recite the show without any scripts! Please 
practice at home with your kids when you're able! 
 
10/2-10/6: Tech week! We will be meeting EVERY DAY that week from 3:15-5:00pm. On 
Friday, we will be meeting from 3:15 until the show at 7:00, with dinner served to the kids 
in between! 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, 
-Katelyn 
 


